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Minutes of the March 12, 2016 Arizona Chapter of MOAA General Meeting 

McCormick Ranch Golf Club Scottsdale Arizona. 

The March 2016 meeting and luncheon of the general membership of the Arizona 

Chapter of MOAA was held on Saturday, March 12 2016 at McCormick Ranch Golf 

Club, Scottsdale Arizona.   

Dave Fleming opened the meeting at 11:49 AM with the Pledge of Allegiance followed 

by an invocation. 

Members present: 45 people attended the luncheon today, and all guests were 
recognized.  New member Jim Schnur, MD was introduced. 
 
 Lunch was served and enjoyed by all. 
 

Treasurer’s report: Charlie Bitner, Treasurer, reported the Scholarship Fund is 

currently at $19,571, General Fund at $7,871 plus $200 in petty cash for making change 

for raffle tickets & lunch, for a total of $27,642.  We took in $136 for the raffle today and 

with one $60 winner, and this was returned to the scholarship fund so the total for the 

day is $136. 

President’s Announcements and Special Presentation: 

President Dave Fleming reminded the attendees that the deadline for 2016 dues 
Renewal 1s March 31st.  
 
The Arizona Hall of Fame Patriotic Gala will be held Saturday April 9th. Tickets are $75 
per person and all are urged to attend. Rob Welch is reserving tables for members of 
this Chapter so contact him to reserve a place at the Chapter tables. 
 
The attendees were reminded that the Chapter Golf Tournament will be held April 21st 
and all that are not golfers are urged to join the group for lunch. 
 
A box for the Veterans water fund is at the reception table for those who want to donate. 
 
President Dave Fleming introduced fellow members Paul and Barbara Schnur who 
presented the movie “Serving with Honor” This is a new movie produced by The Mayo 
Clinic detailing all the interaction that The Mayo Clinic has had with the military since the 
time of the Civil War. The Mayo Clinic began because of the American Civil War and 
was an integral part of the war effort in WW I and WW II. The Clinic continues to this 
day in partnership with the military to advance the defense of the United States. 
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President’s Closing Remarks:  The next Chapter meeting will be April 20th and the 
program will be presented by the Scottsdale Police Department. 
 
Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 1:46 PM. 
 

Respectively submitted: Paul Schnur, Secretary 


